
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 5th November 2021 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

RE Day 

 

On Friday we are looking at the  

story of Jesus’ birth in preparation 

for our nativity.  We would like you 

to upload a baby photo of your 

child so that they can share it with 

their friends.  It is really important 

that every child has the opportunity 

to share their photo.  

Forest School  

 

Please see the list below for this half 

term’s Forest School groups. 

 

 

Letters and Sounds 

 

Next week we will not be learning any 

new sounds.  We will be teaching the  

children about ‘tricky words’, these are 

words that we cannot sound out.  Here 

are the ‘tricky words’ that we will be 

learning… 

 

Monday– I 

 

Tuesday– to and into 

 

Wednesday– the 

 

Thursday– go 

 

Friday– no 
 

Please upload videos of your child  

using each word in a sentence for  

example “I can hop.”  Photos of your 

child writing these words would be 

great too.  We will share these with the 

class and each child can talk about 

their photos/videos.   

Monday 8th 

November 

Miss Jenkins’ Class 

Thursday 11th  

November 

Mrs Barnett’s Class 

Ellis 

Amelia-Lily 

Joe 

Marleigh-Rose 

Macie 

Ava 

Harry N 

Jack 

Edward 

Arlo 

Amelia 

Logan 

Clay 

Kaiya 

Lacey 

Corey 

Forest 

Lorenzo 

Lexi 

Seb 

Hannah 

Brody 

Eli 

Charlie S 

Paisley T 

Ella-Rose 

Clara 

AJ 

Tyler 

Lunchboxes 

 

If your child has grapes in their 

lunchbox– please 

make sure that they 

are cut in half. 

 


